
 

 

Parish of Saint Columbanus, Loughlinstown 
 

 

Friday 18th September  

 

As we go to print with this Newsletter, word has come in from the Archdiocese that it now seems most 

likely that the entire County Dublin will be placed on Level 3 of the Governments COVID-19 Resilience 

and National Recovery Plan, beginning at midnight Friday 18th of September for a three-week period. 
 

It is likely therefore that places of worship will remain closed from midnight tonight, except for private 

prayer, weddings and funerals.   
 

Attendance at wedding liturgies and funerals would be limited to 25 and religious services can be 

transmitted online with no public presence. 

 

Our Sunday Mass, this Sunday 20th September and will be streamed live from Sts. Alphonsus and 

Columba church at 11am via their webcam, by logging on with the link below:  
 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/ss-alphonsus-columba-church-ballybrack 

  

As from Monday 21st of September, for the next three weeks or until we receive further 

instructions from the Archdiocese, our Church will be open for private prayer on: 

 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

From 9.30am to 1pm 
 

Please join us for Mass on Sunday where we will have more information. 

 

 

 

Your brother in Christ 

 

 

_________________ 

Enda L. 

 
****************************************************** 

 

 

CROSSCARE 
 

This weekend 19th/20th of September is the annual Crosscare Collection weekend.  Unfortunately due to 

the current Covid19 restrictions on Dublin, it is most lightly that this collection will not take place or will 

be deferred to a later date.  If you would like to support Crosscare during the lockdown there are 

Crosscare Prepaid envelopes available in the Church which you can pick up if you are visiting the 

Church on the days we are open.   

Alternatively you could make a contribution directly to Crosscare on line at www.crosscare.ie 

Or through your bank using the following details:   
 

CROSSCARE CURRENT ACC 

BANK ACCOUNT NUMBER : 10013438 

IBAN : IBANIE90BOFI90001710013438 
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